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Dunlap, Andy

From: Sherry Alford [sherry_alford@hinesvillehousing.org]
Sent:  Tuesday, February 22, 2011 1:17 PM

To: Fictitious Name Address Change

Subject: Correction of local address on website.

Please correct the 2 church principal addresses, we listed them with the corporate address by
oversight:

1. Document #849905
Progressive Church of Our Lord Jesus Christ, Incorporated
1004 East Orange Avenue
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Not — 2222-23 Barhamville Road
Columbia, S.C. 29204

2. Document #N06000011429
Progressive Church of Qur Lord Jesus Christ, Incorporated #1

822 Nw 5" Avenue
Gainesville, Florida 32069

Not — 2222-24 Barhamville Road
Columbia, S.C. 29204

Respectfully Submitted
Bishop Paul C. Jochnson,
Board Secretary
Progressive Church, Inc.



